
stephanie smith 
 
Please extend the public comment period to three months. Three weeks isn't enough time. I would
also like to see a chance to comment in person at a public hearing in the evening so working people
like me can go. Please make the variance applications from pollution dischargers like Inland
Empire Paper Company and the other largest four dischargers available so that I can read and
understand them.
 


